St. Petersburg College
St. Petersburg College
SP‘ P.O. Box 13489
St. Petersburg, FL 33733-3489

AMENDMENT #3

To the vendors who plan to provide a response to the College’s Request for Quote Industry
Certification Testing Registration Workflow & Reporting SharePoint Web Application posted

February 9, 2016.

In addition, emailed responses will be accepted in lieu of a mailed response.
Please send to Meyer.Julia@spcollege.edu and Vanover.Lisa@spcollege.edu.
Please confirm receipt of your submission with the Career Pathways department by
calling 727-341-3353.

The deadline to submit a Quote in response to the RFQ has been extended to Monday,
February 29, at 4:00 PM. The deadline to complete the project remains June 15, 2016.
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